
Girl Scouts Ceremony 

On Thursday, October 13th, the Girl Scout Troop 1860, of Orlando Science Elementary, participated in a 
Rededication and Investiture Ceremony. Students were presented with their pin and expected to do one 
good deed for receiving it. Congratulations to Mareeka, Alexandria, Sarah D., Micah, Riyah, Kelis, Sara B., 
and Nia.  

At the conclusion of the ceremony, the troops participated in a friendship circle and were join by 
parents and current teacher, and former scout, Ms. Hurley.  

Thank you to the staff and parents who attended. A special thank you goes to Ms. Pendergrass who was 
the driving force in partnering OSES with the Girl Scouts.  

Hopefully they will be selling Girl Scouts cookies! 

 



 

 

 


